

Lawhead Primary School & Nursery



Friday 12th September 2025

'Aiming High'

Embracing Challenge, Nurturing Creativity, Being Responsible, Showing Respect, Celebrating Achievement

What's Happening Next Week?

Monday	AM – YMI Music Technology project (upper school)
15/09	AM – P1-3 Assembly with Mrs Simpson
_3,33	PM – P4-7 Assembly with Mrs Bain
	PM – P7 Bikeability – Group 1
	, · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
	6pm – Parent Council Meeting and AGM
Tuesday	 Nursery – Group 2 – beach kindergarten
16/09	• P7 Outdoor Learning – PM – please ensure all pupils wear long trousers, have appropriate
	footwear and jacket
Wednesday	 Mr Higgins – AM – violin/viola lessons for P6 and P7 groups.
17/09	• STEM Workshops – P5/6, P6 and P7
Thursday	Active schools coach in school this morning to work with some classes
18/09	 P6 Outdoor Learning – PM – please ensure all pupils wear long trousers, have appropriate
	footwear and jacket
Friday	AM – P5-7 meeting to discuss changes to pupil leadership groups and application process
19/09	P5-7 lunchtime cross country
	SU lunchtime group

Class SWAYs for 2024-2025:

Nursery	Please view your child's See Saw account for updates on your child's learning and nursery experiences.
P1/2	https://sway.cloud.microsoft/hFpwupdrKTll2DiY?ref=Link
P2	https://sway.cloud.microsoft/a544d8mpXlcfOrdk?ref=Link
Р3	https://sway.cloud.microsoft/pqga2z9TXkB5T9GW?ref=Link
P3/4	https://sway.cloud.microsoft/xoLFVRlgtraF3SOM?ref=Link
P4/5	https://sway.cloud.microsoft/Eo9oglCxIbrJwSkU?ref=Link
P5/6	https://sway.cloud.microsoft/oz9rkJaUawopLTvm?ref=Link
P6	https://sway.cloud.microsoft/bS9V5sF2lYtbedWk?ref=Link
P7	https://sway.cloud.microsoft/EEhfKrvZuVPWP16C?ref=Link

Follow this link to view our school annual calendar on the school website:

(Information For Parents: | Lawhead Primary School and Nursery)

Out of School Club Message:

We are excited to confirm that the Out of School Club holiday club will be held at Lawhead Primary school over the October holidays. If you are interested in this service please contact the OOSC directly.

Permanent Marker Pens:

Following concerns in relation to graffiti in school and damage being caused to school uniform we are kindly asking that parents do not send their child to school with any form of permanent pens – Sharpies and other brands. If you can please check any pens your child may have and ensure that they leave any permanent marker pens at home we would be very grateful. Thank you in advance.